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David Johanson

From: oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2013 7:14 AM
To: djohanson@qai.org
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 610980)
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Office of Engineering and Technology  
 

  

Inquiry on 11/06/2013 : 
Inquiry:  
Good morning, 

I am the Test Lab submitting my clients products for certification to a TCB, Micom Labs. 

 

Applicant:                                Star Solutions 
International, Inc. 

                                                Suite 120 – 4600 Jacombs Rd. 
Richmond BC, V6V 3B1, Canada 

 
 
FCC ID: S52-2-10-01-00-1 and S52-1-10-01-00-1 

Description: 
 
 iCell QUADPAC DO IP-RAN 
1900MHz CPU AC GPS is a EV-DO  CDMA2000 
PCS Base Station which is designed to operate Tx: 1930-1990MHz and RX: 
1850-1910MHz.  

  

 

  
 Star Solutions would like permission to have the Users manual and the Internal photos kept confidential. 
The Reasons are: 
1) The release of this information would reveal significant design ideas to 



2

competitors. 
2) these products can only be purchased and installed by professional Installer and is not available to the general 
public. 
3) These products can only be purchased and the Users manual is only sent after the signature of a Non-
Disclosure Agreement. The Users manual is sent separately from the unit. 
4) All previous versions of this type of product currently have the Internal Photos and User Manual kept 
confidential. 
  
David Johanson 
  
  
  
  

 
FCC response on 11/13/2013 

Please provide the non-disclosure agreement that is consistent with this request. 

 
---Reply from Customer on 11/13/2013--- 

This is a copy of the NDA that is sent out to the various purchasers and installers of the equipment. 

  

 
FCC response on 11/15/2013 

This request with the NDA is acceptable. 
 
 
Attachment Details: 

 
 
 
 
 
Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System 
to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry. 


